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REPORTING ABSENCES

 If your child is absent, please call the
Quilchena Safe Arrival Line at 604-713-
5159 EXT 68#. This way the office can
input your child's attendance accurately
in our student system first thing in the
morning. 

Hello Quilchena Families,
    Spring is here! We are a few days away from Spring break
and approaching the final term of the year.  The students were
given their reports on Monday of this past week.  Please
remember to sign and return the report card envelopes so that
we can re-use them for the third and final term this year. 
     It has only been a few weeks since the last newsletter, so we
have an abbreviated version for March.  I wish all our Qulichena
families a good break and we look forward to welcoming you
back on Monday March 31st! 
  We have an exciting milestone next year to celebrate.  
Quilchena turns 100! We are in the early stages of preparing for
the Centennial.  If you have any Quilchena artifacts from years
past or would like to help organize this event, please let me
know. 
  
Thank you,

Mike Singh
Principal

March 2025 PAC Reminders
PAC April General Meeting 

       7:00pm Wednesday, April 7           
Don’t forget to order Hot Lunch! 
Order Here |  More Info |
hotlunch@quilchenapac.org 
Please check your child’s Division,
Grade and re-print your order as
necessary. 

      Wed. May 21, 2025 lunch
      date moved from Tue. May    
      20 2025

mailto:hotlunch@quilchenapac.org
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Student Learning Survey 2024/2025
The Provincial Student Learning Survey is unique in its scope, size and usefulness to schools. It gathers information from
parents/guardians/caregivers, teachers, and students on topics related to school environment, safety, and achievement. The
information is used for planning in individual schools and provides a district and provincial perspective.
Early in 2025 the Student Learning Survey will be administered to students in grades 4 and 7, their parents/guardians/caregivers, and
all school staff. We encourage parents/guardians/caregivers to participate in this survey, as the results are important in identifying
and celebrating current strengths, as well as determining where the school needs to focus improvement. The surveys contain
standard questions for the Province – in addition, questions from the school and/or district that focus on local conditions or issues
may be included.
The survey can be completed electronically and can be accessed on the Internet at http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey . Any
computer with an Internet connection can be used, and access to the e-survey is simple and secure. The survey can be accessed
through the link with or without an anonymous logon code by selecting the school district and school name where your child attends
school. Provincial, District and School Reports for previous years can be viewed at the same site under the Results section.
The e-survey site will be open until May 2nd.

This month’s
gallery features
photos from:

Div 1 and 8F
at Science
World
Senior Boys
Basketball
Div 5
planting
Warba seed
potatoes
Division 3
writing
workshops
with Lee
Edward Fodi

Science World Photos Courtesy of Steve Tan

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/quilchena
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey
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https://www.girlscancompute.com/

Register here

https://www.girlscancompute.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/quilchena
https://www.girlscancompute.com/
https://rugbycanada.sportsmanager.ie/sportlomo/registration/member-registration/club/78?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8tpw83lp2npxLWW4txCiGNDg1OL6sUay8joE1JXlTG4Hgl0Lxa-8yGgteMLg6cDT7KUZZm

